
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 5 By Councillor Lang for answer by the 

Convener of the Education, Children 
and Families Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 15 December 2022 

   

Question (1) Is there currently sufficient capacity within the three primary 

schools - Queensferry, Echline and Dalmeny, to 

accommodate projected school roll numbers over the next 

5-10 years from the catchments currently covered by these 

schools? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) If not, would an expansion of the three schools on their 

existing sites be sufficient to accommodate projected school 

roll numbers? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) How much money has or is due to be raised for educational 

investment as a result of each of the following Section 75 

developer contributions from the following planning 

approvals?: 

a) 16/01797/PPP 

b) 20/05023/FUL 

c) 16/06280/FUL 

d) 14/01509/PPP 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) How much of this money has been allocated for a new 

primary school at Builyeon Road? 

Answer (4)  
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